

Telephone (603) 673-8855 Fax (603) 673-8136

TOWN OF BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE BOARD of SELECTMEN

P.O. BOX 360 – 1 Main Street

P.O. BOX 360 – 1 Main Street BROOKLINE, NH 03033-0360

Selectmen@brookline.nh.us http://www.brookline.nh.us

NON-Public pl

Minutes Board of Selectmen Monday August 20, 2012

Selectmen Clarence Farwell, Darrell Philpot, Jack Flanagan, Karl Dowling and John Carr were present along with Town Administrator Tad Putney.

Adamyk Homes

Tad reported that Pike Industries has scheduled the paving of Cider Mill Rd., Smith Rd., Sawtelle Rd and Bennett Rd for September 13th. He talked to Bill Drescher. The selectmen agreed to move the deadline for completing the project to September 28th as town engineer Dennis LaBombard will be out of town in mid September.

Minutes submitted by Rena Duncklee.

Claranae I. Farryall

Karl D\Dowling

Darrell Philpot

Ighn I Carr

Jack B. Flanagan